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22 January 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 VIRTUAL YEAR 8 OPTIONS EVENING 

Thursday 4th February 2021, 5pm-6pm 

 

This term your son is due to select the subjects he wishes to study for GCSE starting in Year 

9 September 2021. We have a series of upcoming events to help you and your son make 

informed decisions about the optional subjects which would best suit his interests and 

abilities. Your son will study the Core subjects (RE, Mathematics, English Language and 

Literature and Science) and three other subjects called optional subjects for GCSE 2024. 

 

You are invited to attend the virtual Year 8 Options Evening at 5:00pm-6:00pm on Thursday 

4th February via the GoogleMeet platform. 

 

This is an important evening where you and your son will receive information and guidance 

regarding: 

● The pathways at St Aloysius’ College. 

● How to select subjects for you 

● The process for selecting GCSE subjects 

● The online Y8 Options Form 

The event will be delivered via GoogleMeets. You must be logged in using the same username 

and password your son uses to access his GoogleClassroom. If you are unfamiliar with 

GoogleMeet, please read these instructions on how to access the event. 

 

During your son’s 8:30am registration sessions from Monday 25th – Friday 29th January he will 

be shown video presentations for each of our GCSE subjects to find out more about each. You 

are welcome to watch these sessions with your son. You will then complete an online Options 

form and return this to the School by 8th March 2021.  I hope you will find the above event 

both useful and informative. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms Kisten 

Assistant Headteacher 

http://www.sta.islington.sch.uk/
https://www.sta.islington.sch.uk/_site/data/files/covid%2019/1877C0AAD132BF0DA38CAB2EC42D05E3.pdf

